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Monday 9 June 2025 

 

Dear MUN Coordinator,  
 

We are delighted to invite you to the 18th annual Haberdashers’ Elstree Schools Model United 
Nations Conference (HabsMUN). Affiliated with THIMUN, HabsMUN is a prestigious 
international conference, and with this year’s theme being ‘Bridging Divides’, it promises to be 
our best yet. 
 
HabsMUN runs over three days, during which participants will get the opportunity to come up 
with creative solutions to real world problems, refine their public speaking skills and form 
alliances, all with the aim of passing resolutions to change the world as we know it. With each 
participant representing a UN member state, MUN will encourage them to look at global issues 
from different perspectives. 
 
The conference will run from the evening of Friday 13 March 2026 until lunchtime on Sunday 
15 March 2026 and will be held on our school site at Butterfly Lane, Elstree WD6 3AF.  
The school is northwest of London, close to the M1/M25 junction. 
 
The cost is £70 per delegate or guest chair, which includes full access to all conference 
sessions and three meals throughout the event. However, hotels have to be booked 
separately. Nearby accommodation can be found via this link and transport details can be 
found via this link. 
 
On our website at www.habsmun.com there are resources which may be helpful for 
prospective delegates to learn about MUN, its procedure and events. Whether a participant is 
a beginner or well-seasoned at MUN, our range of committees accommodates all abilities. 
MUN fosters both intellectual and inter-personal skills and we encourage all to attend this 
weekend of debate and diplomacy. 
 
For enquiries, feel free to reach out to us at habsmun@habselstree.org.uk or call us at 020 
8266 1700. Our Instagram page and both the Boys' and Girls' School websites will also provide 
relevant updates regarding details about the conference.  
 
To sign up for HabsMUN 2026, please fill in the following form: HabsMUN 2026 Initial Interest 
Form 
 
Students will have the ability to attend the conference as both delegates and chairs, although 
chairing roles and more advanced committees will require students to have sufficient prior 
MUN experience. A short selection process will be conducted for these roles – details to follow. 
 
Together, let’s pave the way for a brighter, more united tomorrow. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Sebastian Maltz, Alexander Wasserstein and Tamara Joseph 
Secretaries-General, HabsMUN 2026 
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